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As a fellow resident of Oregon, I urge you to please OPPOSE HB 3075 in your committee. 

HB 3075 seeks to alter the provisions of Ballot Measure 114, in a manner that voters did not 

approve. Increased application costs and waiting periods infringe on my right to keep and bear 

arms. 

This bill does nothing to address crime in our state, and only places further burdens on law-

abiding gun owners in our state. The Legislature should instead seek solutions to hold criminals 

accountable for their illegal actions. 

Again, I urge you to OPPOSE HB 3075. 

Thank you for all that you do for our state. 

With respect, 

 

 

 


